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PRESS RELEASE



21 September 1998

Statement with reference to the public offering from

Drott AB (publ) to the shareholders in Näckebro

The Board of Directors has commissioned a valuation of Näckebro from the perspective of a financial investor. The value has been assessed based on an estimated net asset value, forecast future cash flows and the stock market’s valuation of comparable companies.

It is the joint opinion of the Board that the offer submitted by Drott of SEK 141 per share does not fully reflect the value of Näckebro. However, in view of present market conditions, Näckebro’s share price prior to the offer, and other circumstances in connection with Drott’s offer, the bid is judged to be reasonable from a financial point of view.

Näckebro AB (publ)

The Board of Directors

____________________

For further information, please contact

Jan Blomberg, Chairman of the Board, tel +46 8 412 19 05
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